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Lower school have been amazing at using 

OS maps, locating and learning about 

Snowdon. They all worked together as a 

team to locate places that they have heard 

off! Pupils have been getting active this 

half term learning about compass point in 

welsh and directing each other using -  

Gogledd, Gorllewin, Dwyrain, De.  

Pwy sydd am gyfnewidlle? 

Aim to learn, learn to succeed ~ Anelu at ddysgu, dysgu i lwyddo 

Upper School News Flash! 
 

Zulu Tradition Performance 
WOW! Zulu tradition performance was a great success! We hope 

you enjoyed the show and the African music and dances! Thankyou 

to those who came to show their support and for the V.I.P’s in 

attending! We have really enjoyed organising a fantastic event to 

come to our school! “ – Ellie Mckeever-Roxburgh 

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

Diolch am eich cefnogaeth 

 

Netball skills have been put to 

the test this term as each 

lower school classes have been 

practicing different types of 

passes and working out their 

average number of passes 

using Excel. 

Lower School News Flash! 

Upper school  have been really 

responsible learning about Me, 

Myself and I and what it means 

to grow up.  

Upper school have been playing matches of 

netballs to recap their knowledge of the 

rules and to practice working together as a 

team to score a basket!  

Also, upper school have been asking 

questions at home to family members in 

order to write a biography about them in 

welsh! Gwych!  

See you 

after the 

break 

There has been a WHOLE school TEAM 

effort in every class completing the mile 

every day this term! Teachers and TA’s 

have been joining in too! 

DA IAWN PAWB! For being focused this 

term during the tests! All the tests went 

smoothly and the teachers have said they 

are very proud! :D 


